
 
 

FS motion to adopt a joint chair structure for the CUE and CGE 
 As approved by Faculty Senate 

September 14, 2017 
 

As per the Bylaws of the Faculty Senate, membership in the Faculty Senate standing committee 
on Graduate Education (CGE) requires voting members to consist of one member of the 
Graduate Faculty from each academic unit and the Associate Provost for Graduate Studies to 
serve as the committee chair; membership in the Faculty Senate standing committee on 
Undergraduate Education requires voting members to consist of one representative from each 
academic unit; the Associate Provost for Academic Affairs and one representative from the 
Albert Dorman Honors College. 
 
In recognition of each committee’s broad, often multifaceted purview and set of charges, 
requiring the expertise, advice, and subsequent recommendations of both faculty and the 
university administration, the Faculty Senate has moved to adopt a joint chair structure for 
both the CUE and CGE consisting of one member from the Provost’s Office and one member 
from Faculty. The standing Committee on Graduate Education (CGE) will require the Associate 
Provost for Graduate Studies to serve as the committee chair jointly with a co-chair elected 
from committee voting members of the Graduate Faculty; the standing Committee on 
Undergraduate Education (CUE) will require one voting representative from one academic unit 
to serve as committee chair jointly with the Vice Provost for Undergraduate Education as co-
chair.  


